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Dear Parent/Carer 

P7 Open Evening 2023 - Tuesday 3rd October 6pm  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child to St Benedict’s High School in August 

2024.  

In order to make the transition process as smooth as possible there will be a number of events taking 

place over the coming session. 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our P7 Open Evening on Tuesday 3rd October at 

6pm. The event will begin with a short presentation introducing you to senior staff and providing 

information about our Primary/Secondary Transition Programme.   

The main purpose of the evening is for you and your child to see around the school and experience 

some of the exciting work being carried out in departments. At the end of the evening there will be 

refreshments in the social area and time for an informal chat with staff. This is an evening for 

parents and pupils, and we look forward to meeting you and answering any questions you may have 

about the move from primary to secondary. 

I look forward to meeting you then. 

 

                        Yours sincerely  

                           

             Alan Taylor 

Head Teacher 

 

 


